
DEPT. OF ZOOLOGY

MCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

November 4th, 1929.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,
Somerville Lecture, 1929-30.

Dr. C.M.Yonge, Balfour Student of the University of 
Cambridge, is the Leader of a recent Expedition to the Australian 
Barrier Reef, sponsored by the Royal Society of London, the Royal 
Geographical Society of London, the Empire Marketing Board, and the 
Queensland Government. He is now on his way to England from the Ex­
pedition and has lectured in Brisbane, Sydney, Honolulu, and else­
where.. He can come to Montreal on Wednesday, December 4th, to give 
the annual Somerville Lecture in consideration of receiving the usu­
al honorarium of $100.00. I have ascertained from Dean Ira Mackay 
that the Moyse Theatre will be available for that evening.

If you consent to the appointment will you kindly notify 
him to that effect at the following address

Dr.C.M.Yonge,
care of Professor Thurlow Nelson,
Rutgers College,

New Brunswick, N.J.
U.S.A.

Yours sincerely,


